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     Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently joined with Residents for a More

Beautiful Port Washington at their annual gala. Senator Martins joined with the

organization in honoring The Peter & Jeri Dejana Family Foundation, Susan Goldman, and

Lisa Grossman for their many efforts to improve the quality of life in the Port Washington

community.

     Senator Martins (seventh right) is pictured with honorees Peter Dejana (sixth left), Susan

Goldman (eighth left) and Lisa Grossman (center) at the Residents for a More Beautiful Port



Washington gala. They are joined by (l-r) Port Washington North Mayor Bob Weitzner, Town

of North Hempstead Receiver of Taxes Charles Berman, Assemblywoman Michelle Schimel,

Town of North Hempstead Town Clerk Wayne Wink, Jim Avena of the Peter & Jeri Dejana

Family Foundation, Town of North Hempstead Supervisor Judi Bosworth, Town of North

Hempstead Councilwoman Dina De Giorgio, Residents for a More Beautiful Port Washington

Chairman Curt Trinko, Residents for a More Beautiful Port Washington Co-Presidents Rick

Krainin and Dan Donatelli, Nassau County Legislator Delia DeRiggi-Whitton, Nassau County

Executive Ed Mangano’s representative Eric Zausner, and Residents for a More Beautiful

Port Washington Executive Director Mindy Germain.


